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CALL FOR PAPERS NELF 2019 

 

This is a call for papers for the North East PGR Law Forum Conference 2019 which 
is to be held at Northumbria University Law School on 27th of June 2019. The theme 
of the conference this year is: ‘Transnational law in the era of globalisation: 
ensuring justice in a globalised world’. 

The North East Law Forum, organised by Newcastle University Law School and 
Northumbria University Law School, is pleased to announce the seventh annual North 
East PGR Law Forum Conference following the success of previous conferences. 
Follow us @NELawForum. 

The conference provides a great opportunity for postgraduate, Masters, and PhD 
students to present their research in a friendly and supportive environment. This 
conference is for any PGR students, from any institution, whose research is connected 
to the law.   

The conference unites the postgraduate community in a celebration of collaboration 
and diversity, with prizes for winning papers, Pecha Kuchas and posters. The aim of 
this conference is to facilitate a dialogue and exchange ideas on contemporary legal 
issues with other researchers and academics, through the presentation of research.  

All forms of presentations will be judged by academics from Northumbria and 
Newcastle Law Schools, who will provide valuable feedback on presentation, content 
and delivery. This Forum is an excellent opportunity to present and challenge your 
research, whether it is your first paper or not! Lunch will be provided and there will be 
a drinks reception at the end of the conference. This is a further opportunity to meet 
fellow PGRs and to network with academics from various institutions.  

We welcome abstracts in all areas of law including but not limited to: 

• Public International Law 
• (International) Criminal Law 
• Environmental law 
• Refugee and Asylum 
• Private international law, issues of jurisdiction  
• Company Law/Corporate Governance 
• Human Rights and Equality 
• EU Law 
• policing & security 
• Legal Education 
• Gender, Sexuality and Law 
• Medical Law and ethics 
• Socio-legal Studies 
• Philosophies and Paradigms 
• Family law  

 

If you are interested in presenting a paper, or Pecha Kucha, please email a 300-word 
abstract to northeastlawforum@gmail.com by no later than 11 April 2019. You will 

https://twitter.com/nelawforum
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be informed of acceptance no later 26 April 2019.  Registration opens on 30 April 2019 
and closes on 30 May 2019. 

All abstracts must include (not included in the word count): your name, the title of your 
paper, the name of your institution and your email address. 

Posters may be submitted digitally in the same manner as abstracts. Those wishing 
to submit posters are invited to do so before the 30 May 2019. Posters shall be printed 
by the author and may be of A3 format.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to email us, and we hope to see you on 
June 27th in Newcastle-Upon-Tyne. 


